
Unexpected Christmas Travel 

From our 3rd quarter newsletter, we reported that 

we spent 6 weeks stateside beginning in 

September, sharing, preaching, teaching, and 

reconnecting across 5 states. Returning to 

Guatemala we thought our travels for the year 

were over. Both of our parents live in California but 

sadly, it was not part of our itinerary that trip. 

With some gentle prompting from the Spirit of the 

Lord, we determined that we should make a special 

effort at year’s end to visit parents and family over 

the holidays. Robin’s mom was a missionary kid 

(MK) and her father an evangelist that traveled 

across Europe and the U.S. Robin continues the 

legacy of ministry to this day in Guatemala. 

Ministry Transportation 

The final quarter of the year brings with it a 

flurry of activity. Many outreaches begin spin-

down by December. For SGSP Aviation, 

requests for ministry transport actually ramp 

up. At the same time, we also begin to close 

out the year maintenance-wise and 

administratively to make ready for the next.    

 

 

Robin & her mom Barbara (A missionary kid, herself) 

who turns 90 in just a few months. 

 

Bro. David (aka Señor Fun-Tastico) faithfully comes to 

Guatemala each year using clowning as an evangelistic 

ministry to children and youth. 
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...but God Orders Our Steps 

SoCal to NorCal is a short flight. So, what could go 

wrong? Even in sunny California it was cold, flu, and 

Covid season. A difficult decision, especially with 

ticket in hand, but I cancelled my trip the evening I 

was set to go due to some symptoms, fever, and 

fatigue. Rather than exposing my dad Charlie (87 

years old) and stepmom Maria to an unknown virus. 

Blessings abound 
Friends, family, and ministries blessed us 

personally, along with SGSP Aviation, with needed 

items from hearing aids to aircraft hoses, iPhones 

and iPads, vehicles, and accommodations, sewing 

machines, and the list could go on. Our thanks to 

each of you as we close out 2021 and look ahead 

with anticipation to the new year.  

 

 

 

 

Put us on Your List 

Prayer is the bedrock on which all ministry is built 

and stands. SGSP Aviation and Directors Chuck & 

Robin Martinez ask that you to place us on your 

prayer-list. Keep this work in Guatemala steeped in 

prayer so that the lost are saved and that every 

flight operation is done in safety and excellence. 

Year End Giving Made EZ 
Send your tax-deductible giving by check to 

SGSP Aviation, PO BOX 1252, Sierra Vista 

AZ, 85636. Check writing or a Post Office 

visit not attractive? Your bank or mobile 

banking app provides for EZ Bill Pay, no 

paper check or postage needed. Another 

reliable giving option is PayPal, giving 

individuals full control over their charitable 

contributions. The QR code at right links 

directly to the SGSP Aviation giving venue. 

Give it a try; it’s easy! 

 

 

Link over to the updated SGSP Aviation PayPal 

venue. We have added several new giving options to 

streamline, automate, and even designate your tax-

deductible  giving. 

 

 


